
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETINGS POSTPONEMENTS 

Due to a scheduling conflict, the Mental Health Commission’s Executive  and 

Criminal Justice Committees, both scheduled to meet Wednesday, 

March 13th, have been postponed until Wednesday, March 20th.  The Executive 

Committee will meet from 12-2 and the Criminal Justice Committee will meet 

from 3-4:30.  Location TBA. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 925-957-5140. 

 

Karen Shuler, Executive Assistant 

Contra Costa County Mental Health Commission 


